LETTER

RESPONSE

From: Kevin Johnson [mailto:kevin@johnsonlawaplc.com]
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2014 4:42 PM

To: Slovick, Mark

Cc: Mark Jackson; Jeanne MacKinnon

Subject: Comments on Revised Draft EIR--Lilac Hills Ranch

Hi Mark

Attached please find six comment letters previously submitted by my law firm regarding the first
DEIR for Lilac Hills Ranch. With a few limited exceptions, the contents of these comment letters
were not responded to, directly or indirectly, in the revisions made to the document that is now
out for public review and comment. Please provide appropriate responses to these letters as you
continue the environmental review process

Please confirm receipt of these comment letters.

Thank you, Kevin

Kevin K. Johnson, Esq.

KEVIN K. JOHNSON, APLC

600 West Broadway, Suite 225

San Diego, CA 92101

Phone: (619) 696-6211

Fax: (619) 696-7516

E-mail: Kevin@JohnsonLawAPLC.com

This e-mail message contains information that may be confidential and privileged. Unless you
are the addressee (or authorized to receive messages from the addressee), you may not use,
copy, or disclose this message (or any information contained therein) to anyone. If you have
received this message in error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this
message.

Nothing in this message should be interpreted as a digital or electronic signature that can be used
to authenticate a contract or other legal document.

Letter O3a

03a-1

0O3a-1 This is an introductory comment, identifying the prior letters that were
submitted during the 2013 public review for the project. These letters
have been responded to and are available for review in responses to
comments O3b through O3f.
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